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Greetings BFC Families! 

We hope everyone has been spending a great week so far! This week the temperature has 

significantly dropped - please bundle up and stay warm and healthy during this transition to 

Winter! 

 

Tonight at 11:30 p.m. EST is the Live Broadcast of the 2017 Global Rally for the Peaceful 

Reunification of the Korean Peninsula where True Mother will be 

speaking. The broadcast will begin 30 minutes earlier, at 11:00 p.m. EST. We encourage 

everyone to watch it together with your families at home. Please click here for more details. 

 

Please be aware of these upcoming events: 

 

This Saturday, November 11th, there will be another Outreach/Witnessing Event from 10-

1PM. Please meet at White House. Lunch will be provided for those who participate! 

 

Parenting Our Young Adult Kids Small Group/Meetup (starting this Sunday, Nov. 12th) 

We will meet up every few weeks on Sunday mornings at 8:30AM at Eldorado Diner on Rt. 119. 

We'll talk (confidentially), learn, laugh and have coffee! 

Contact Debby Gullery if you're interested in attending: 

debbygullery@ yahoo,com 

Special Sister's Gathering (Sunday, December 3) 

Nora Spurgin and Betsy Jones have agreed to come and spend an afternoon with us to talk 

about raising our adult children. If you come, you can expect some wisdom, lots of talking, 

probably a few tears, and plenty of laughter. Hope to see you there! 

Contact Debby Gullery if you're interested in attending: 

debbygullery@ yahoo,com 

 

Missed last week's Weekly Update? Click here to watch the video! 

 


